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BATH. ME.

The Naomi Club was organized here 
last Sunday evening. Its object is to 
do social and educational work. 
Meetings will be held every other 
Sunday evening al the homes of its 
members. The following were en­
rolled to membership: Sophia, Esther 
and lluth Mlkelsky. Fanny and Leah 
Green, Marc! Gordon, Mrs. Samuel 
Mack, Bessie Brown, Lena, Pauline, 
Freda and Esther Mikelsky, Mrs. 
Morris Povlch, Ruth Gediman, Mrs. 
Samuel Levin, Dora Petlook and Eva 
Miller. The following officers were 
elected: Pres., Mrs. M. Povlch; vice­
pres., Mrs. S. Mack; secy., Lena Mik­
elsky, and treas., Ruth Gediman.

PORTLAND, ME.

A meeting of the Excelsior Club 
was held recently at the home of 
Bet.tlnu Kriger, Cumberland Ave. A 
theatre party to attend the Portland 
High School senior class play, “The 
Arrival of Kitty,” with Miss Eliza­
beth Kriger as chaperone, will be 
formed. The literary program was 
carried out by Bella Rich, Essie Tay­
lor and Leah Abrahamson. Refresh­
ments were served and dancing was 
enjoyed. The next meeting is to be 
held at the home of Rose Widrowitz, 
Federal St.

WESTFIELD
Rabbi Kapalovitvh has taken up his 

duties here coming from Fitchburg to 
take charge of the local synagogue. 
He succeeds Rabbi Abraham M. Gor- 
tinkle. In addition to his work in the 
synagogue, the Rabbi will succeed 
Rabbi Gorflnkie as instructor in the 
classes in Summer St.

SPRINGFIELD

Tho Sapien Club recently elected 
the following new officers: Max 
Skvirsky, pres.; Louis Richmond, 
vice-pres.; Walter Bears, treas.; Dav-i 
id Cohen, secy.; Leo Kohn, auditor, 
and “Bill” Freldman, sergt.-at-anns.

At the last meeting of the Ezra 
Chib, President Isidore Z. Gelin gave 
a lecture on “.ludalsm.” Next week 
Alfred M. Glickman will be the 
speaker. Samuel K. Black 'and Chas. 
S. Albert were elected An. secy., and 
treas., and Louis R. Richmond was1 
appointed asst, manager of the bas­
ketball team.
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